FAQs

When is my bill due?  Freeport Borough bill payments are due the 7th day of each month.  Buffalo and Winfield bill payments are due the 20th day of each month.
Where can I pay my bill?  Your payment can be made at our office during normal business hours, placed in our drop box, or mailed via USPS.  Our address for payments is 707 South Pike Road, Sarver, PA  16055.  Additionally, payments can be made at the Sarver Branch of First National Bank on South Pike Road.  We also offer automatic bill payment, which will deduct your monthly bill directly from a savings or checking account.
Why is there a minimum bill?  Both water and sewage rate structures include a minimum bill for consumption up to 2,000 gallons (for meters larger than 5/8”, the consumption is higher).  The minimum rate exists to recover costs associated with providing service.   These costs include metering, billing, administration, maintaining and/or replacing infrastructure.  

